
PLES Announcements for December 5, 2021 
 
Parents and Families,  
 
Our Theme for this School Year:  Every Journey has a Great Story.    
 
Our Motto for this School Year:  Work Hard. Enjoy the Journey, Tell Your Story. 
 
Yearbooks: Yearbooks are on sale! To use a credit card to order, go to 
www.YearbookOrderCenter.com and use order number 1041. The last day to order yearbooks will be Friday, 
December 17th.  To submit pictures for the yearbook, please email them to plesyearbook2021@gmail.com 
 
Christmas Spirit Week: (Outfits must be in dress code.)  
Monday, December 13 – Dress like a Candy Cane – Wear Red and White 
Tuesday, December 14 – Wear Christmas Flannel Shirts 
Wednesday, December 15 – Wear a beanie, scarf, and Christmas socks 
Thursday, December 16 – Wear Pajamas for Christmas Celebrations 
 
5th grade Hand Tiles:  Money is due Thursday, December 16.  
 
Breakfast:  Breakfast ends at 7:50 a.m.  If your child intends on eating breakfast, please make sure they are at 
school and in the lunchroom by 7:50 a.m.  
 
COVID Protocols:   

• Students who have COVID symptoms should stay at home and contact their physician for guidance.  
• Students who are waiting COVID test results should stay home until they have received results. 
• All other COVID protocols can be found on the ACBOE website.   

 
Important Information: Check out our pinelevelelem.com website and pine_level_rocks Instagram regularly for 
school announcements and information.  
 
We are looking forward to seeing our students tomorrow! Go Bulldogs!  -Mrs. Harry 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


